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The Honorable John W. Macy, Jr. ~

Director
Federal Emergency Management Agency

_

Washington, D.C? 20472-

*

DearMr./ y:

Thank you for your August 14 letter inviting us to dirsc:uss with you arm
of mutual concern regarding radiological emergency re:sponse planning foe
nuclear facilities.

I will be pleased to host such a meeting in my officer cm the lith Floor,
1717 H Street at 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 11. .E ur.:derstar.1 that
an agenda is being prepared by our respective staffs

I look forward to an interesting and productive discessicn. of these
important issues.

Sincerely,

Joseph-L-Hendriet

.

.

7 909 2 a; o 3 0 7

1025 022

- . ..


